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Words from Our President 
 

Hello Triangles!  It finally looks like 
spring is about to approach us!  After 
having extreme ice, I’m so ready for 
warmer and nicer weather.  I 
personally don’t do well cooped up in 
my house too long.  I want to thank 
past President Dale and Carol 
Chedwiggen plus past officers for their 
leadership over the past year.  Dale 
stated that his goal was to bring a 
SMILE to every member while he was 
President.  Well, Mr. Dale I believe you 
definitely accomplished your goal!  Job 
well done! 
 
For those that are just beginning to 
know me, please let me share my 
Square Dance experience.  I have been 
a mainstream square dancer for nine 
years.  Immediately after my 
mainstream class, I took plus dance 
lessons.  I was voted in as Triangle 
Squares Club Secretary for years 2015-
2017.  Then, I was voted in as Triangle 
Squares Club President for years 2017-
2019.  Under my presidency, Triangle 
Squares became “Nortex Club of the 
Year for 2017-2018”.  It was a team 
effort that made this possible, thank 
you again Triangle members!  During 
the years 2019-2021, I was Area Vice 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Nathan Newton –  
(belated in February) 

Marcy Anderson – 3/4 
Toby Thomason 3/17 

 
 

 
 

The monthly Triangle Ladies Luncheon 
will be held on 3/9/23 at 1:00 pm, at  
Lucy’s on the Square, 127 N. Ohio St., 
Celina, Texas  75009. 
 
The monthly Triangle Square Dance 
Club dinner will be held on 3/23/23 at 
6:30 pm, at Catfish Louie’s, 1825 US-
82, Gainesville, Texas  76240. 

President for Nortex Square Dance 
Association.  We all know the NASTY 
COVID hit and almost shut everything 
down.  Then in 2022, I decided to 
gradually work my way back into 
square dancing.  Triangle Squares 
voted me in to be the president for 
2023 and I am proud to say, I will be 
working with an amazing group of 
officers. 
 

HOW TO BE HAPPY THROUGH THE 
YEAR 

 
Keep your heart free from hate, 

Your mind free from worry,  
Live simply, expect little.  Give much, 

sing often, pray always. 
Fill your life with love, 

scatter sunshine. 
Forget self, think of others. 

Do as you would be done by. 
 

These are the tried links in 
contentment’s Golden chain. 

 
I am looking forward to seeing what 
we ALL can accomplish together this 
year!  Please watch for the “Triangle 
Weekly News” emails , thank you. 
 
See you in a square, 
Donna Miller  

 

 



 

 

 
Triangle Square Happenings 

 
We enjoyed our time of food and fellowship in the month of February 2023.  
Our thanks to Mary and Dave Coulter for coordinating the monthly Ladies 
Luncheon and Triangle Squares Club supper!  We hope to see you at these 
monthly events.  If you plan to attend, please RSVP with Mary Coulter at (817) 
403-0618 so we have an accurate head count for restaurant reservations. 
 
We have square dance lessons every Tuesday night from 7:00- 8:30 pm, at the 
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church, in Denton, Texas.  Please make plans to 
attend weekly to support our new student dancers.  We truly appreciate our 
member angels! 
 
In February 2023, the Triangle Squares sponsored two regular dances.  We had 
a great time of fun, food, and fellowship!  Here are a few pictures from these 
dances: 
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Future Triangle Squares Dances 
 

Our regular dances in Denton are scheduled on March 3rd and March 17, 2023.  
The theme for March 17th is St Patrick’s Day.  Be sure to wear green so you will 
have the luck o’ the Irish out on the square dance floor!   
 
Also, a reminder for members to sign up for Hospitality, Mystery Walk, and 
Greeter volunteer duties which are needed for each dance.  The sign- up sheets 
are on table next to the caller.  Thanks to each of you for making our square 
dance club a success! 
 

 
 

Please be sure to check out the online Promenade that was sent to you via a 
separate email for all upcoming dances in the Nortex area and attend other 
dances when available.   
 
The Leaping Leprechauns Flash Mob Dance is scheduled on Saturday, March 11, 
2023, at Sundance Square, 420 Main Street, Fort Worth, Texas, from 4:30-5:30 
pm, and Vernon Jones will be calling.  This will be a fun event to pique the 
public’s interest in square dancing.  If you are interested in participating, 
contact Vince Matej at (817) 709-7688. 
 
Swingtime Center is sponsoring a free dance for homecoming on March 18, 
2023, beginning at 6:30 pm.  Please review the March 2023 Promenade for 
further details. 
 
In April 2023, the Triangle Squares will be going dark on April 21, 2023, to 
support the Kissin’ Kuzzins Square Dance Club, at Fields Recreation Center, 1701 
Dairy Road, Garland, Texas  75040.  Please mark your calendars and plan to 
attend. 

 



 


